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August 7, 1947

Henry H. Segal, President 
Bangor Hebrew School 
Liss Memorial Building 
Bangor, Maine

Dear Mr. Segal:

I shall be very happy to address your 
gathering on the occasion of the 40th Anniver­
sary of the Bangor Hebrew School, on Thursday, 
September 25, at the Hebrew Community Center.

I am marking my calendar for that date and 
trust that you will furnish me with complete details 
later.
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